
DEVONPORT FAREWELL SUMMER TOURNAMENT: will be held on 26 January 

2019, starting at 9 am. Cost is $25 and includes morning and afternoon tea and lunch. Both 

association and golf croquet will played. For more information go the croquettas website or 

contact john.leearcher@gmail.com 

GOLF CROQUET CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS: Some events are still to be finished. Peter 

T will be contacting those involved and organizing a time for these to be played. 

BUNNINGS BARBEQUE: A very successful fundraiser was held at Bunnings last Saturday 

5 Jan. Over $700 was raised. Thank you Neil for organizing this fund raiser, and thanks to 

those who helped at this event. We have three more bookings at Bunnings and volunteers are 

needed to work at the BBQ. Dates are: 25 Jan, 22 Feb. and 22 March. If you can help on 

any of these dates please contact Neil Pinkard. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH: The Social Committee would appreciate feed back on how 

members and partners or friends enjoyed the venue and the activities at our Christmas 

Luncheon. Please let Deidre know, as the Social Committee have already commence 

planning next year’s event. Both positive and/ or negative feedback would be helpful. 

AC STATE TEAM MEMBERS: Congratulations to Elaine, Sue, Heather, Bob and Tim. 

All have been selected in the AC State team to compete in the Australian Nationals being 

held in W A. in March. A squad of 9 were chosen. Kingston has a very good representation. 

We wish them good croqueting. 

UNDER 21 GOLF NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS: Two of our junior club members 

Jamie and Miley are currently playing in the Golf Croquet Under 21 Competition, being held 

in Adelaide. We wish them well. 

GOLF CROQUET PENNANT COMPETITION: January. Div 1 is commences on 

Thursday 24 Jan, Div 2 on Wednesday 30 Jan, Div 3 on Tuesday 29 Jan and Div 4 on Wed 6 

Feb. 

It is important that social players check the outside white board to see if lawns are available 

for social play. 
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